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Mission
Feed the Hungry is committed to improving the health and well-being of children in San Miguel de
Allende by alleviating hunger through school meals, family nutrition education, and community

development programs.

Vision

We believe that all children deserve to grow up safe and in an environment that enriches them,
where each one has the opportunity to develop their full potential. A well-fed child develops a fertile
mind that helps them have a better future, both for themselves and for their families and community

members.

Core Values

Learning
Collaboration
Empathy
Effort
Honesty
Integrity
Service
Solidarity

Respect

Message from the President of the Board of Directors

Throughout another year, Feed the Hungry continued its activities in favor of the most vulnerable
population in our locality.

This report presents a recount of the concrete actions carried out.

We began the year with significant plans and various proposals to extend our programs in schools,
prioritizing rural communities considered marginalized.

As a child nutrition organization, nutritionists and chefs addressed dietary needs through the
following programs:

- School Meals



- Nutrition

- Extended Feeding

- Early Childhood Nutrition
- Hydration

Hydration Program

The Hydration Program was established in 23 primary schools across communities, providing
purified water jugs.
A total of 6,283 units were distributed annually, benefiting 2,597 preschool and primary-level

children.

Nutrition Workshops and Activities

Engaging nutrition workshops and significant activities were conducted with children and mothers,
including anthropometric measurements every 3 to 6 months.

Key achievements:

- 3,291 nutritional status evaluations of children

- 356 nutritional workshops for mothers

- 1,861 nutritional workshops for children

- 282 training sessions for volunteer mothers

- 127 training sessions for cooks

Expansion of School Kitchens

In January, April, and August, we successfully inaugurated three new kitchens in the primary
schools of the communities:

- Don Francisco

- Pefa Blanca

- Cafiada de la Virgen

More Information

For a comprehensive view of our programs and impact, please visit our official website:

https://www.sanmiguelsinhambre.org/



